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HAPPY FATHERS’ DAY 

 
Day Camp Cancelled 

  Due to low enrollment it was decided to cancel the 
LRCC Day for this year. Plans for next year will 
include a VBS for younger children along with the 
day camp. 
   

Abundant Life Together Proposal 
   ALT is an ELCA program designed to provide 
interested young adults with a “gap year” program 
as part of their college or post college experience, 
an intentional time focusing on personal 
development, vocational exploration, spiritual 
discernment, and in service to neighbor. Pastor 
Greg would be the director of the program; and his 
new ministry, The Table, would work with CLC.  
 Both ministries would benefit from the young 
adults who might be assigned to do ministry in each 
church as part of their year of service.   
   Pastor Greg says, “. . . this is a big idea for both 
churches, it is no small undertaking, and it will take 
work and commitment I believe that together we 
can develop a great potential site for the expanding 
ALT program, one that will transform the 
participants, creating new leaders for tomorrow and 
will give birth to exciting opportunities for ministry 
at Christ and he Table.” 
   The proposal made by Pastor Tim and Pastor 
Greg:  We respectfully and humbly request that 
Christ Lutheran Church make the Mary House 
available as a residence for participants in an ALT 
year program in the Pacific Synod, beginning in 
August of 2015 and continuing through June of 
2016 with the option to extend such use into future 
years with the agreement of all parties. 
     Research on city codes and other details still 
need to be worked out. These will be presented to 
the council on July 9. A final decision must be 
approved by the congregation. 

News from the June Council Meeting 
• The meeting began with a presentation by Pastors Tim 
Philips and Greg Ronning about an exciting new ELCA 
program that Christ may opt into. See below for more 
information regarding the Abundant Life Together 
proposal. 
• Tina Reichers, new child care director, presented a 
report on what she has done, and what her plans are. 
• Allan Walker, representing the Child Care committee 
submitted a report on what needs to be done to complete 
the turnover in directors.  
• Pastor will be out of the office June 17-19 to celebrate 
her and Tom’s 25th Wedding Anniversary. Tom is 
planning a surprise outing.  
• Pastor also will be on vacation July 21 to August 11. 
• Puerta de Paz will be replacing the rotten wood beams 
on the Fireside Building. Their monthly donation will be 
reduced by the $500 cost.  
• July 12 Puerta de Paz will have a Carnival in our 
parking lot.  
• Pastor will be in contact with a group of Indonesians 
who would like to use our facilities for worship. 
• Next meeting will be July 9. 
 

Put on your Calendar 
July 6: Good Samaritan Sunday 
July 9:  Council Meeting 
July 12: Puerta de Paz Carnival 
September 7: ELCA Day of Service 
 

No First Friday in July. 
The First Friday of July is the fourth. So celebrate 

Independence Day in your own way! 
 

NEWS IN BRIEF 
Son and Surf Conference will again participate in the 

ELCA Day of Service September 7 with a food drive 
at local markets: a chance to wear those gorgeous 
yellow T-shirts. 

While you’re enjoying the summer, don’t forget the 
needs of your church continue even when you’re out 
having fun or just relaxing. 
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Prayer List 
Compassionate God, we pray for all those who are 
struggling in body, mind or spirit. Grant them a 
sense of your peace. In Jesus name. Amen 
Ken Anderson (Cancer) 
Ron Bullis (Cancer surgery) 
Pastor Mark Cansino, (Healing)  
Mikayla Cecola, Kris Miller’s friend, (leukemia) 
Harriet Dohrmann 
Mark Dokter, Jean Poencet’s friend, (cancer) 
The Family of Andrew Dyer, Pastor’s brother (on his death) 
Kristi Dysart, Dixie Dohrman’s friend (breast cancer)  
Mary Godlewski, Helen Murphy’s daughter, (on the death of 
John) 
Kay Grimes, Cindy Noorani’s Aunt 
Joyce Groth, Jean Fernow’s sister (Healing) 
Marienne Hamilton 
Frank Loulan & Richard Pearce-Moss, (on the death of 

Frank’s mother, Betty) 
Olen Lowry 
Mike Muier, Jean Fernow’s neighbor (Health issues) 
Karen Norton (Health challenges) 
Debbie Owens, daughter of Yvonne Harrington , continued 
recovery 
The Parmeter Dyer Family (Good health) 
Laura Patrick (Peace and discernment) 
Linda Percifield (Cancer treatment) 
Linda Peterson (Heart murmur) 
Robert Pettis (Courage) 
Rosie Russo (Medical concerns) 
Ida Savage, Lea Walker’s sister (Cancer) 
The Stallman family on Art’s death 
Don Vincent (Hospitalized)  
Jordan Walker 
Nick Walker 
Our Bishops and synod staff, 
Preschool Staff & Families 
Puerta de Paz 
Our Nation’s Leaders 
US Armed Forces and First-Responders 
Child S.H.A.R.E. (foster care) 
People impacted by natural disasters 

Every Wednesday join Pastor Carole in Mary House 
for Prayer and Meditation 10:30 to 11:30 a.m. She will 
be starting a study of the Enneagram Personality 
Types—a way to get to know yourself and others 
better, and a way to deepen your spiritual life.  

 
 
 
 

 

      Dear God, help me to be aware of those floundering 
about me. Help me to find the right words of praise 
and encouragement—to uplift the spirits of the lives I 
touch today. In Jesus’ name, Amen 

 
Contact Alan Leonard to make changes to the Prayer List 
CLC Church Council  
Please share ministry ideas, property needs, suggestions 
for fundraisers, and any other concerns with our leaders. 

Alan Leonard, president   
(714) 991-0192 cista-alan@att.net 
Grace McDonald, vice-president                   
 (714) 639-1727 grace.mcdonald@sbcglobal.net 
Linda Peterson, secretary                                        
(714) 538-5663 lindaandjohnpeterson@msn.com 
Cista Leonard, treasurer  
(714) 991-0192) cista-alan@att.net 
Allan Walker, property  
(714) 323-6541 acwbart@aol.com  
Mark Lowry, member-at-large                               
(714) 538-6265  mlowry@capoc.org 
 
Every Sunday Schedule 
9:15 Confirmation Class with Pastor Carole 
9:15 Sunday school for ages 3-12 with Tom  
9:30 Adult Bible Study 
10:30: Worship Service with Holy Communion 
11:30: Fellowship after church: coffee and goodies 
 
  

Church office hours: Mon./Wed.9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
(Subject to change; please call first.) 
Pastoral concerns: Contact Pastor Carole any time at 
(562)209-2768 or clcorange@gmail.com 
The Buzz is issued on the Sunday following the second 
Wednesday of the month. Contact Cista Leonard or 
Pastor to submit articles. 

JUNE BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARY 
  2 Noah Matsumoto 
 10 Tom and Carole Parmeter Dyer 
22 Jean Fernow 
 

JULY BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARY  
 5 Paula Stallman 
16 John & Shahin Wolfe 
29 Nicklaus Walker 
31 Avis Gerards 
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